
The Bishop Hill Arts Council is hosting a…. 

Gingerbread Competition! 

 

 

Individuals, Families, and Organizations are invited to donate a 

Gingerbread Creation to be shown and voted on during our 

Julmarknad Chocolate Walk, December 3rd - 4th. 

 

Gingerbread Creations will be raffled off as a fundraiser for the Arts 

Council, with the one that raises the most money being declared the 

winner. People attending the Chocolate Walk will be able to vote for 

the Most Creative, the Most Traditional, and the Best Use of 

Candy from the Colony Store. 

 

Gingerbread entries must be brought to the Bishop Hill Creative 

Commons on Friday Dec 2nd, between 10am-7pm, to be displayed over 

the weekend, with winners announced on Dec 4th.   

 

Bishop Hill Creative Commons 309 Bishop Hill St.   Contact: kimberlysthrush@gmail.com 


